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NOTICE TO MARINA USERS N.12/2022 
* * * 

POWER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION ON 07/11/2022 
 

 
 
 
Power supply interruption 
Start :  07/11/2022 
Finish : until further notice 
 
All facility users at MARINA FORT LOUIS are kindly informed of the following update: 
 
Power supply has been temporarily interrupted at the Marina on MONDAY NOVEMBER 7th, 2022 following a fire 
at the main building which caused substantial damage to critical electrical infrastructure. 
 
Marina personnel and electrical repair companies are fully mobilized to restore power supply as soon as possible. 
Facilities and services will gradually be put back into operation.  
 
 

AFFECTED AREA(S) DATE TIME 
Marina Fort Louis 
(entire facility) 
 

Start : 07/11/2022 
Finish : until further notice 

- 
 

NB : Duration of works is estimated. 
 
 
MEASURES & GUIDELINES 
 
WARNING: Power supply may be restored at any time between these hours or after. 
 
To ensure your safety we recommend you treat all electrical circuits and apparatus as LIVE at all times. 
 
Vessels are requested to disconnect themselves from their power supply during this period in order to prevent damages 
to sensitive devices when power supply is restored. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  

 
 

 
Port Management 

 
 

For further enquiries, please contact the Marina office at: 05.90.77.31.26 or VHF 16 


